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Low river level closes SE Nebraska boat ramps

(KLZA)-- Boat ramps at Indian Cave State Park and Riverview Marina State
Recreation Area are closed because of the low water level of the Missouri River,
according to the Nebraska Game and Parks Commission.

Kevin Holliday, southeast regional parks superintendent, said boaters should use
caution at all ramps along the Missouri in southeastern Nebraska because of
low-water hazards.

For an interactive map of public boating areas in Nebraska, visit
OutdoorNebraska.gov, then search “Maps.”
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